
 

         

CIRCULAR REGARDING PWD ADMISSIONS 

 

 PWD Students who are having their Disability Certificate clearly mentioning that i) extent of 

disability is not less than 40 % & ii) Disability is permanent in nature are hereby informed that Government 

Polytechnic, Mumbai has 25 seats ( 5 Seats each in Electronics, IT, Computer, Mechanical & Civil ) for 

PWD Admissions under Centrally Sponsored Scheme of Ministry of Human Resource Development of 

GoI. 

 All interested & eligible PWD students should remain present for the counselling round on 04th 

September 2023 (Monday) at 10.30 at NAC-1 with their Original and 1 Xerox Set of Important 

Documents (Leaving Certificate, Disability Certificate, 10th Mark Sheet , FC Confirmation Form 

etc,) 

 Note that No Student will be entertained after 12 pm on 04th September 2023 regarding PWD Seats. 

 

 

 

 

 Sd/- 

Dr. N.N. Mhala 

 Principal 
 Government Polytechnic Mumbai 

 

 


